
From: Stephanie Salgado <Stephanie.Salgado@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 1:13 PM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: UnidosUs Conference 
 

Good afternoon Lisa & Steve, 
 
I am emailing to notify you that I attended the UnidosUS Conference at McCormick Place 
Convention Center here in Chicago July 22nd-24th. My registration was transferred to me by 
Northwest Center, the community partner I am assigned to work with as part of my role at 
CDPH. Northwest Center has reserved registration passes to the UnidosUS annual conferences 
as part of their role in the organization's affiliate network. 
 
Thank you for your help with this process. 
 

Stephanie Salgado, MPH 

Pronouns: she/her(s)/ella 

Project Coordinator, Healthy Chicago Equity Zones 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

312-746-8623 
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